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To Whom It May Concern,

The owners of the property at 1043 Goodrich Avenue object to a portion of the Sealcoating
assessment on the property.  Specifically, the Sealcoating assessment is composed of three
parts - 1) Sealcoating - Alley (1), 2) Sealcoating - Goodrich (4), and Sealcoating - Oxford S
(9).  We object to the assessment for Sealcoating - Alley (1) in the amount of $313.80.  We are
a corner lot that has no garage access to the alley.  In the over twenty year that we have lived
in the house, we have not once driven our car through the alley.  Additionally, as a corner lot,
we are already assessed for sealcoating on two streets - Goodrich (at $198.90) and Oxford (at
$497.25).  We therefore respectfully object to the assessment for Sealcoating - Alley (1) and
request that our assessment be reduced from $1009.95 to $696.15.

Thanks for your consideration,
Cheri Kedrowski and Victor Barocas
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